
There will be no classes during 
Christmas break (December 23rd and 
30th). Classes resume on January 6th 
2019.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
January 17, 2019 

January Duties 
Funeral Dinners — 10  Albs — 9 

Coffee Hour — 7 

Found in Pews . . . Children’s 
Books.  Please contact office. 

Our office and foodbank 

will be closed Monday 

Dec. 31 through Tues. Jan 

1 in honor of the 

Solemnity of Mary We will 

return Wednesday, 

January 2, 2019 for 

regular work hours. 

BINGO from н—п PM in the social hall. 
Please join the Knights of Columbus for a fun-

filled afternoon.  See you then! 
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May 2019 be a very 

blessed year!  


